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This week the children have been enjoying taking part in the teddy bear picnic. 
Children were encouraged to bring in their own teddy, if they wished. Children 
took great interest in role playing in the home corner with picnic baskets and 
serving delicious food and snacks to each other.   
 

During snack time we decided to continue 
the theme and have our snack on the rug. 
Children sat down in a circle as a big group 
with their friends and shared some lovely 
snacks.  
 
Around the room we had various activities 
set up for children to explore such as ‘can 
you make a healthy choice?’. Children 
enjoyed taking part, sharing their 
understanding and personal experiences 
with the group and developing their fine 
motor skills too.  
 
Overall, the children enjoyed this 
wonderful theme as  it also helped them 
settle back into nursery routine after the 
Summer break.  


